
       February 10, 2023 
 
Hon. Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re: Docket No. DW 23-009 
Squam River Hydro LLC 
Petition for Order for Reconnection of Qualified Facility and Other Relief 
 
 Notice of Appearance 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Please enter my appearance on behalf of the Department of Energy in the above-captioned matter. 
 
Please include the following individuals on the service list for this docket: 
 
 Suzanne.G.Amidon1@energy.nh.gov  
 Mark.P.Toscano@energy.nh.gov 
 Elizabeth.R.Nixon@energy.nh.gov 
 Thomas.C.Frantz@energy.nh.gov 
 Amanda.O.Noonan@energy.nh.gov 
 
Consistent with the Commission’s secretarial letter issued on March 17, 2020, suspending the 
mandatory filing of paper copies until further notice, the Department informs the Commission that it 
will not file a paper copy of this letter.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
       
       Respectfully, 
 

       Suzanne G. Amidon 

       Suzanne G. Amidon 
       Suzanne.G.Amidon1@energy.nh.gov 
       Counsel/Department of Energy 
        
cc: Service List (Electronically) 
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